
Renaming town hall

Dear Mayor, Town Council, and Town residents,

I hope the purpose of tonight’s added Town Council meeting is only to present the RASEC
“recommendation” for discussion.  Given the provocative topic to rename McCathran Hall
(specifically to remove the founding Mayor’s name), it would be in the best interests of the Town to 
limit tonight’s meeting to only introduction and discussion of this RASEC recommendation - and 
how it was voted upon by the committee members.

If this recommendation is not rejected but pursued by the Council, then I advocate for a Special 
Town Meeting for all Town residents to have the opportunity to engage and vote on this issue 
- according to our Town Charter and Ordinances. 

Let us not promote divisiveness, rather work together to move forward with inclusivity and ensure 
our Town remains a welcoming and compassionate place to live.

Kind regards,
Pat Klein


